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Introduced by: Martin

Date: 01/17/06

Action: Adopted

Vote: 8 Yes, 0 No, 1 Absent

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH
COMMENDING RESOLUTION

A RESOLUTION IN MEMORIAM COMMENDING THE DEDICATION AND
SERVICE TO COMMUNITY OF KENNETH AND LIZABETH WARDWELL

WHEREAS, with the tragic passing of Kenneth and Lizabeth Wardwell, the Kenai Peninsula
Borough grieves over the loss of such a caring and selfless couple; and 

WHEREAS, the Wardwells moved to Anchorage from California in 1966 and had lived in Anchor
Point since 1997.  The Wardwells were active members of the Anchor Point and
Homer communities, Ken was a realtor with Bay Realty and Lizabeth worked at Dr.
Daniel McCallum’s office; and

WHEREAS, Ken Wardwell was involved in the Homer Rotary.  He chaired the Rotary Youth
Leadership Committee and often served as sergeant-at-arms; and

WHEREAS, Ken and Liz were active in their local church, St. John the Baptist Catholic
Church–Ken in the choir and Liz a Eucharistic Minister; and

WHEREAS, they were active in many volunteer organizations, such as the Anchor Point Chamber
of Commerce, the Anchor Point Seniors, the Homer Seniors and the local Health
Fair; and

WHEREAS, while the Wardwells lived a modest lifestyle they were richly rewarded with family
and friends and the relationships they maintained; and

WHEREAS, the couple’s oldest son, Anthony, said, “They loved and lived like there was no
tomorrow.  They didn’t leave unfinished business with their relationships;”

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED BY THE ASSEMBLY OF THE KENAI
PENINSULA BOROUGH:

SECTION 1. That the Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly extends its heartfelt condolences to the
family of Kenneth and Lizabeth Wardwell and joins their many friends and
acquaintances who honor their memory today.

SECTION 2. That this resolution takes effect immediately upon its adoption.
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ADOPTED BY THE ASSEMBLY OF THE KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH THIS 17TH
DAY OF JANUARY, 2006.

Ron Long, Assembly President

ATTEST:

Sherry Biggs, Borough Clerk


